
  

Friday December 3rd 

Year 4 Bikeability sessions begin 

Thursday 9th December 

Year 4 Carol singing at Acomb court 

Thursday 9th December 

Brush up team dentists visit to Year 1 

Thursday 9th December 

Christmas dinner day 

Friday 10th December 

Year 4 Carol singing at Dene Grange 

Friday 10th December 

KS 2 Christmas party pm 

Friday 10th December 

Christmas jumper day 

Monday 13th December 

KS1 Christmas party 

Tuesday 14th December 

EYFS Christmas party 

Wednesday 15th December 

Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 - Queens Hall 

Christmas show 

Thursday 16th December 

Christmas Carols - Hexham Abbey 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January 

Spring term starts 

 

Friday 26th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It’s been another action-packed week at Hexham First with yoga, gymnastics, first 

aid training for Year 4, the fruit and vegetable shop open in early years, drumming 

lessons in Year 2, orienteering in Year 3, Year 2 scientists discovering how easily 

germs are spread and Year 4 being physicists and making their own electrical 

circuits using components as well as continuing with their farm in a box sessions. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Mrs Overton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TV naturals, budding film producers, camera operators and TV presenters! 

 

Hexham has been voted the happiest place to live in the UK and we all agree! We 

are always very proud of all the children at our school, and the amazing group of 

children who represented the school this week on live BBC breakfast TV  were 

brilliant ambassadors for our school. They were confident, happy, respectful and 

very patient too. We were so pleased the BBC chose our wonderful happy school 

children to take part.  We have had lots of lovely comments about the children - 

Our Chair of Governors, Mrs Armstrong was putting her feet up at home on 

Wednesday evening when she got such a surprise, as up popped up on her 

television screen the smiley faces of some pupils from Hexham First. She was so 

proud to see and hear them talking so confidently to the Look North presenter.’ 

 

Even the head of BBC Breakfast News productions was impressed and sent through 

the following message. "Thank you so much – your wonderful pupils absolutely 

made it. Tell them all thank you so much for being absolute TV naturals. Have a 

great day 😊" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to this week’s Dojo 

Certificates holders 

Reception:  Harper Ambitious 

Year 1:         Frankie - Confidence 

Year 2:         Jaxon - Respect 

Year 3:         Sam - Ambitious 

Year 4:        Effie -Resilience 

 

Handwriting Certificates go to: 

Addy, Ollie, Philippa, Sienna and 

Lacy 

Kind   Respectful   Resilient   Ambitious   Curious   Confident   Unique   Safe 

Safeguarding reminder - please make sure your mobile phones are always turned off when 
visiting school, this is part of our child protection and safeguarding procedures in school. 

 
 

  
 

RAMFEEZLED – worn out or muddled – e.g.: “I 

was going out tonight but I'm totally ramfeezled so 

I've cancelled.” 
 


